Parent Forum
Minutes of Meeting – Tuesday 1st April 2025

Present: Mrs Davies, Acting Headteacher; Mrs Dyer, parent; Mrs Wood parent; Mrs Yates, parent and Mrs Chattha, parent
Apologies: Mrs Allmark

The focus of the meeting was to discuss clubs and to gather parent views regarding the types of after-school clubs on offer. 
Before this discussion, Mrs Chattha asked about homework. A number of parents want to support their child at home and feel that they do not know what targets their child should be working on. Mrs Davies explained that this information will be shared during parents’ evening consultations. It was pointed out by a parent that the website for one year group had autumn term information on. Mrs Davies said she would address this with staff as they have to prepare class pages with summer term information. 
After-school clubs: Parents present felt that school is starting to offer a wider variety of clubs. The parents liked that gardening club is continuing and felt this is a popular club. When asked what clubs they thought would be a good idea, parent forum contributed the following suggestions:
· Board games
· Craft
· Knitting/sewing
· Film club
· Science 
· Lego
· Computing
Mrs Davies let parents know the ‘Little Think’ club had started back up and is very popular among the younger children. This will continue in the second half of the summer term. 
Other items discussed:
Parent forum discussed ideas for raising funds for the school. They liked the idea of an inflatable day. School previously held this and it was very popular. The forum also suggested a ‘Penalty Shoot Out’ day. Mrs Davies said she would look into this. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Mrs Yates asked if bottle contributions for the school spring fayre could be collected from the playground to avoid children taking glass bottles upstairs. Mrs Davies said she would sort and the bottles would be collected from the Year 3 and 4 playground. 
Parents said they would like to be invited to children’s praise assemblies. Mrs Davies explained that this has been discussed at SLT and we are going to introduce in September. 
Mother’s Day event – Parent forum said that parents would have appreciated being informed what would happen to children if they did not have a member to celebrate the Mother’s Day event. Mrs Davies informed them that children would take part in other activities and that in future, parents would be informed. 

Next meeting date to be confirmed but will be held in the summer term 2025.
